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PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Due to extreme heat and lack of rain, the City of Sulphur is under a mandatory water
conservation. We are asking residents to conserve water until further notice. Water
conservation is critical in allowing our systems to rebuild and maintain pressure to avoid
issuing a boil advisory. Citizens will be notified when the Mandatory Water Conservation
is lifted. Thank you for your patience in this matter.

Please follow the guidelines listed in Ordinance No. 520 for watering

yards and gardens during a mandatory water conservation:

Sunday | Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday | Friday | Saturday
Odd No Even Odd Even Odd Even
Numbered Wateri Numbered Numbered Numbered | Numbered | Numbered
Street Fexi’t't'l% Street Street Street Street Street
Addresses Addresses Addresses | Addresses | Addresses | Addresses

No watering between the hours of 2:00 PM and Midnight




